Date: January 20, 2025

Notice for Faculty Choice of BPharm Project & Graduate
Thesis/Assignment (Spring 2025)

Attention: All BPharm & Graduate Students

Students enrolled in PHR520 (Project), PHR5110 (Thesis), and PHR5113
(Assignment) for the Spring 2025 semester are requested to:

1. Contact your potential supervisor to discuss and obtain approval for your
Project/Thesis/Assignment.

2. Submit your choice to the Program Office of the Department of Pharmaceutical
Sciences by February 6, 2025.

For further details or clarification, please contact the Program Office.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Prof. Dr. Mohammad Hossain Shariare Dr. M.H. Shariare
Chairman g?g'égsﬂ & Chairman

Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences

Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences North South University



